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SETS IN STEP  

JUNE 2022 newsletter  

 

Presidents’ Message 

Hi SIS Square Dancers 

Whew!!! We made it through May.  During this past month we finished our spring series of square 

dance classes, issuing 7 completion certificates to new square dance students; we held our May 6 

Friday night dance where we had enough people to staff 4 squares; and we had our May 20 

Anniversary Dance where we celebrated our club’s 64 anniversary with Darren Gallina calling in front 

of a live band. A special thanks to Sandy MacLennan and her crew of volunteers for all the preparation 

for and cleaning up after the Anniversary Dance where we had more than four squares dancing. We 

also did a visitation to the Western Weavers Dance in Burbank on May 13 where Dale Hoppers was 

calling, their first regular dance since the beginning of the pandemic. 

Things will settle down now a bit in June since we won’t be having student classes again until 

September.  But there are a few important events to keep in mind.  First, we will continue having our 

regular 1st and 3rd Friday night dances at the Knights of Columbus Hall. These are not only attended by 

our own club members but often members from other dance clubs in the area.  We will also be letting 

club members know about dances that other clubs are having so we can keep up our dancing skills. 

AND, on Sunday June 12 we will hold a very special in-person pot-luck club board meeting at Ileana and 

Will Shaw’s home.  This board meeting is open to ALL SETS-IN-STEPS CLUB MEMBERS (not just the 

board members) and is a celebration to welcome in the newly-elected board members for the 2022-

2023 dance year. Please plan to attend if at all possible. 

We look forward to seeing you all at these events. 

You club Co-presidents 

Karyn and Jim 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  Happy 64th 

Sets in Step!! 
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Save the Date for our Change-Over Board meeting and potluck: 

Sunday afternoon, June 12th at the Shaw’s. We will have a meeting to initiate the new board and thank 

the outgoing board, followed by a potluck supper. 

 

Social Square Dance class 

 

Our Spring 2022 class, from left to right: 

Pam Goodrich, Meredith Glaser, Tami Blakely, Pat Engel, Mary Natalizio, Matt Natalizio, Theresa Amos 

Our Fall SSD class will start on September 13th. We will be advertising and promoting over the summer.  

We need folks to hand out flyers, postcards, put up signs….  If you are able to help, or have suggestions 

of ways to get the word out, please contact Ileana. 

 

    

    Happy Birthday to      Happy Anniversary to 

     Don Hughes, June 14th       Will and Ileana Shaw 

Club Dances 

Date Caller Theme Decorations 

June 3 Michael Kellogg   

June 17 Mel Branham Angel Appreciation Susan Collins 

July Bill Gipson   

July Dale Hoppers   


